October 18, 1960

Drs Ae Be Williams
Dapartment of Zoology
Gniveraity of Kensas
Lawronce, Kansas

Doar Dr. Williamss

Thank you for your kind lettor of Octobor 4 a.nﬂ the
package of foesil orustacvans, which errived cafely. The
material is vory nice. I am glad to have the opportunity
to study the material and ghall hardle it ascording to
your direotions. As soon a8 I have goms idomtifications
of the specimens I shall write you again.

With nany thanks, |

S8incerely yours,
He B. 3tonsel, Geologist
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